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Minutes of Northern Regional Rowing Council Meeting 

Tyne Rowing Club, 29th January 2018, 7.30pm 

Present:  Charly Curtis (Vice-Chairman), Pauline Higgins (Junior rowing), Colin 

Percy (Events), Gabrielle Moore (Masters rowing), Colin Lawson 

(Recreational rowing), Pamela Walton (Secretary), Eddie Bryant 

(Education), Richard Mortimore (Secretary NRUC), Ellie Hizzett 

(Deputy Junior Rowing). 

Apologies: Michael Laing (Chairman), Gill Houston(Regional Rep), Peter 

Hoare(NRUC), Alan Granlund(Treasurer), Gillian Lathan(Para Rowing 

Rep).  

  Action by 

1 Minutes of last meeting 18th September 2017 and matters arising  

Colin Percy to further investigate Trailers for stable quads.   Ellie to 
investigate whether D.U. can lend their trailer, which is designed for C 
Class boats. 

 

CP/EH 

 

2 Reports from officers and coordinators 

N.B. Those with * had done written reports - on NRC web site at 
www.nerowing.com/nrcminutes.html. 

(a)  Education* – All the Northern Region courses on the British 
Rowing Website, issues with the Admin/British Rowing re people 
booking onto courses.  No limit as to how many courses can be ran. 

(b) Junior rowing *: 

Trials weekend after Durham, at Cambois. Ellie Hizzett has arranged 
timing with support of D.U. Volunteers, Richard Mortimore to supply 
computers for timing for Trials.   

Skills badges for levels etc will be forwarded by Pauline for coaches, 
when she receives them.  Discussion as the North of England Head, 
question of whether Tyne could hold a North of England head, 
principal of running it as a region agree to get the running costs 
reimbursed. 

N.R.C. agree in principal but if the committee wish to forward a 
selection of dates, not to clash with major junior events.  Need a 
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recommendation to put this to Tyne Committee next week.  

G.B. coach wanting to come to events in the Northern Region, a list of 
events will be forwarded by Pauline Higgins and then be published to 
the Northern Region.  

(c)  Masters rowing *: 

Gabrielle reported feedback from the national masters meeting. 
Workshops moving around the country.  Problem with coaches to 
coach juniors trying to get Masters to take up the coaching. 

(d) Recreational rowing*: 

As per report uploaded.   

(e)  Umpires * 

As per report, numbers still need to grow, can be students but need to 
be at least 18.  Eddie put forward that like RFU needs to be included 
as part of Coach/Educator basis. 

Thank you to all clubs who have organised head events. 

(f) Events*: 

Report as per on website.  Programme of events is as previous 
meetings.  Cambois still wanting to run their head as a stand-alone 
event.  

The group agreed to the recommendation in events report not to run 
the Great Tyne Row this year. 

Club Development Conference 18th March to be held at Tyne.  

- Safety/Umpiring. 

-  Format of events see item 3 Mins Sept 2017 . 

- Sarah Harris/James – rower development guide. 

- Junior. 

- Coach/educator. 

 

(g) Safety Adviser’s report *: 

As per written report.   

 

(h) Regional Representative’s report *: 

The written report was taken as read. 

 

PH 
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 Item raised by Eddie Bryant regarding the club affiliation of a club. 

No objection to incorporation of Dunelmian Boat Club, Durham 
School Old Boys. 

All/EB 

4 AOB 

 

City sprints – to be selected at Tees and best athletes within the 
region.  Kate O’sullivan to forward more information. 

 

£7,000 raised, use the money and used as loans, small clubs who 
don’t have huge membership, to improve and help new clubs.  This 
decision be deferred to the next meeting 19TH March 2018   This will 
allow Treasurer/Chairman to consider this. 

Team Tyneinnovation going to Durham Head on 3rd February, asking 
for sponsors, put to the NRC to consider a donation Bronze or £250 
as a silver £250 to have name on boat.  Meeting is agreement of 
£2,000, this to be put to Chairman and Treasurer 

Northumberland ARA winding up.  Colin to look into this and report 
back to 19th March 2018 meeting. 

 

 

CP 

 

All 

AG/ML 

Deferred to 
March Mtg 

ML/AG 

CP/AG 

 

 

7 Date of next meetings 

NRC Exec meeting dates for 2018 as follows:- 

Monday 19 March 2018 - venue Durham ARC - 7.30pm 

Monday 25 June 2018 - venue Tyne ARC - 7.30pm 

Monday 24 September 2018 - venue Tyne ARC - 7.30pm 

AGM - Monday 26 November  2018 - venue Durham ARC – 7.00 
for 7.30pm 

 

 

 

 

The meeting closed at 22.10pm 


